
 

 

 

Confirmation 

  

 

 

 



W5 Trip 
Primary 6/7 children attended an event at W5 on 22nd May to celebrate 

the new links they have formed with St Malachy’s P.S, Ballymoyer, 
Kingsmill P.S and Mullaglass P.S.  We are all looking forward to next 

year’s programme.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS DAY 



Holy Communion 
 

 



Gary Toner Football Tournament 
 

 

 
A fun day was had by all at the Gary Toner tournament on Monday 4th 

June which was run in conjunction with the Cumann na mBunscol small 

schools blitz hosted by our school.  Our team got into the final of the 

Shield competition and were defeated by 3 points in a close battle with 

St. Teresa’s, Tullyherron.  The P7 team played a fantastic game and 

showed great commitment and skill.  Well done P7!  The winners of the 

cup were St. Oliver’s Carrickrovaddy in another closely contested game 

against St. Brigid’s, Drumilly.  

 

We would like to thank Belleeks GAC for organising this event which the 

children enjoyed immensely.  The club members provided all teams with 

medals and refreshments.  As always, we are indebted to the club for 

their ongoing support. 

 



Star of the Week Awards 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mrs 

McGrath/Mrs 

McAteer 

Mrs 

Toner/Miss 

Murtagh 

Miss O’Neill Mrs Friel 

/Mrs 

McAteer 

Week 1 Mai Aimee Eoghan Leanne 

Week 2        Cathal Dean Grace James  

Week 3 Oisin  Eva Megan Patrick 

Week 4 Ella  Sean Og Chloe O Emma 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May  Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to: 

 
 Danielle Kelly 

 Leah Murphy 
 

 

 

Important dates: 
 11th June: Loughgilly Parish Trip for 

P7 pupils 

 12th June: Gosford Hill Walking 

Trip for P7 (Extended Schools)  

 19th June: P7 End of Year Mass @ 

9:30am in St Laurence O’Toole’s 

Church 

 19th June: End of Year Concert @ 

1:30 pm in school 

All parents invited to Mass and 
Concert 

 22nd June- Rec-P4 Trip to 

Tannaghmore Gardens 

 22nd June- P5-P7 School Trip to  

East Coast Adventure  
 29th June-School closes for 

Summer holidays at 11:00am 

 

Annual Book Fair 
Again we have had huge support to the 

Annual Book Fair.  Thanks to the monies 

raised, we have been able to order books 

to the value of £317 for use in school. 

 

Reminders 
 ~ £1 Football money on Mondays 

 ~ £4 Milk money for June 

 ~ All homework must be signed 

Notes are required to cover absences. 

 

 

 

 

 


